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The Nevada County Depot & Museum board of directors met on February 2, 
2003. 
 
Board members present were Ronnie Vandiver, John Chadwell, Phil McAdams, 
Karen Ward, Bill Griffin, Danny Stewart, Eddie Daniel, and Paul Boyd. Treasurer 
Bill Taylor was also present. James Roy Brown was not present. 
 
The board discussed a salary for the Curator position. It was decided to offer 
$12,000 for 30 hours per week and $15,000 for 40 hours per week. 
 
Three applicants were interviewed for the job of Curator. 
 
In a discussion Eddie Daniel made the motion to hire Peggy Lloyd with a second from 
Karen War. There were no descending votes. 
 
Motion to adjourn by Eddie Daniel second  by Ronnie Vandiver. 


